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MINISTERS REAFFIRM THE IMPORTANCE OF ITER FOR THE 
WORLD’S FUTURE ENERGY NEEDS 

 
SAINT PAUL-LEZ-DURANCE, France (6 September 2013)—Convening for a meeting at 
ministerial level in Saint Paul-lez-Durance, France, high-level representatives of the seven 
ITER Members acknowledged the progress achieved in the construction of one of the most 
complex scientific and engineering projects in the world today, the ITER international 
collaboration for fusion. 
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Commissioner Oettinger stated: “We understand that the ITER project is a historical undertaking and 

that intensive effort and innovative methods will be required to meet all the challenges that still lay 

ahead, especially the challenge of staying within a tight but realistic schedule while containing costs.”  

 

In this context, the ITER Organization was urged by the ministerial representatives to propose an 

improved management plan for ITER construction, which will be implemented in close cooperation 

with the ITER Domestic Agencies. 
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